
Responsible Countryside Access to farmland,
a collaboration with your community

As well as working hard to produce food for your table, this
farm promotes Scottish wildlife.  

We are proud of the diversity and abundance of animals on
our farm.

Like you, we enjoy seeing foxes and stoats out controlling mice, while
hares, deer, and other grazing species keep the margins of our felds
in trim.   We have a healthy population of barn owls, falcons, and
hawks.  Song birds are thriving in the absence of Grey squirrels.  Our
natural wildlife is in good balance.

We thank the community around us for your support, and 
appreciate how well you follow the Scottish Access Code, keeping 
your dogs on leads and walks to the paths.  We strive to have a litter 
free farm and appreciate the help you give us in keeping our 
environment beautiful.

We maintain our wildlife population near the maximum sustainable density this farm can 
support before crops are damaged.  Where problem, sick or injured animals have to be 
removed, this done by our Conservation Manager after careful planning, written review and 
identifcation of the individual animals.  If you see our Conservation Manager at work you are
welcome to ask about the wildlife, or ask for his ID which you can check by emailing us. 

Cellular trail cams and CCTV are in use to monitor wildlife and maintain a 
safe environment by providing evidence of unauthorised hunting or fy 
tipping to the police.  We also patrol at night with thermal imaging and 
night vision.  We appreciate your vigilance reporting crime when it occurs.

We do not hunt or shoot foxes or hares on this farm, and anyone who does is committing 
the serious crimes of armed trespass and poaching.  Chasing any wild animal in Scotland 
using dogs is an arrestable crime.  Please report any suspicious activity by calling the 
police and send photos to security@conservation.scot.

Together, we can fght the small minority engaged in rural crime.

mailto:security@conservation.scot

